
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:  November 30, 2022 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing Continuation – Psilocybin TPM Amendments 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

On November 30, 2022 the Deschutes County Board of Commissioners will conduct a 

continuation of a public hearing at the Deschutes Services Center, 1300 Wall Street, Barnes 

and Sawyer rooms, to consider legislative text amendments for time, place, and manner 

(TPM) regulations for psilocybin (File no. 247-22-000676-TA). The initial public hearing was 

held on November 21, 2022, at which time the Board chose to continue the hearing to 

November 30 in order to accommodate the cancellation of the planned 6 p.m. reconvening 

of the hearing on November 21. Written testimony may be submitted until December 2 at 4 

p.m.  

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

None 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Tanya Saltzman, Senior Planner 


